
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: May 29, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and School Staff 
 
From:  Fr. Paul A. Burke, J.C.L., Acting Chair, Archbishop’s Commission 

for Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs 
  
Re: Proposed Catholic-Orthodox Ecumenical Gathering on May 31 Not 

Taking Place 
           

In this week’s Georgia Bulletin, under the Archbishop’s schedule is listed a 
Catholic-Orthodox Ecumenical Gathering on May 31 at the Cathedral of Christ 
the King. 

This was a proposed date but the Service is NOT taking place.   

I apologize for not getting this removed in time and for any inconvenience it 
may cause.  

Thank you. 

 


